
From: Fitchie, Andrew
Sent: 16 October 2009 10:19
To: 'Nick Smith'
Subject: Legal privilege

Nick

Conscious that we said we would speak on this subject and yesterdays leak to the Scotsman about the Tle-BSC
DRP result has highlighted in my mind that we should complete exchange of views on this subject so that I
understand what CEC has in place regarding its internal documentation relating to the DRPs in particular.

When would you be free next week -is Tuesday morning a possibility? Can offer coffee and a roll if we made it early?
Let me know

kind regards

Andrew Fitchie
Partner, Finance & Projects
DLA Piper Scotland LLP
T: +44 (0)1131111
M: +44 (0)
F: +44 (0)131 242 5562
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